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CPSO to host AARP Safe Driving Class

Thursday, October 30, 2014

 

Caddo Sheriff Steve Prator will host an AARP Safe Driver Program on Friday, November 7, at the Northwest
Regional Re-Entry Facility, located at 1125 Forum Drive in Shreveport. The class will be held from 8:30 a.m. until
12:30 p.m.

This is a 4-hour refresher course for drivers over 50 and may qualify participants for an automobile insurance
premium reduction or discount.

Class size is limited, so participants must pre-register by November 6. The cost to attend is $15 for AARP
members and $20 for non-members. Lunch is provided.

To register, contact Deputy Claire Crawford at 681-0869 or Deputy Edith Pinkston at 681-0875. 

 


